
 

THREE’S NEWSLETTER 

AUGUST 2023 

PARENTS: 

As we move into August we will begin learning the alphabet. Each month we will learn 

about some new letters! On the Friday’s of those weeks we do letter bag day. Please 

help your child find a couple small items that begin with the letter of the week. These 

can be brought to school in a Ziploc or small bag. The children really enjoy showing off 

their items to their friends! On Fridays without a letter they may bring a small toy for 

show and tell.  

We have ended our water-play for the summer and we had SO MUCH FUN!! You may 

take home their water-play items if you haven’t already.  

We are starting our month by talking about ourselves and our families. Please bring in a 

family photo for your child to share with the class by Friday August 18th. We will create 

a family wall so the children always have a connection to home while at school. If you 

do not have any pictures printed you can text one to Mrs. Bria and I will print it for you! 

(573-259-4183) 

Reminders: 

AM snack money is due at the beginning of the month, it is $2.50 

Have at least 2 extra outfits for your child 

Breakfast ends at 8:15 

Supplies Needed: 

Bathroom wipes, tissues, and stickers ☺ 

Thank you all for your wonderful support!  

Mrs. Bria, Ms. Mackenzie, Ms. Haylie 



 


